Re: Manuscript revision NO: 11413

Dear

Su-Xin Gou, Science Editor, Editorial Office

A fluent English language speaker has corrected the manuscript again.

We believe that the language of your manuscript has reached or exceded Grade A.

We corrected a phrase on page 9. We refer the manuscript again.

“Although the subgroup analyses lead to a very small group size”

Thank you
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